Date

Dear Parents, 

As most of you already know, approximately (#) of our students chose to participate in a non-violent protest on (date).  This protest is similar to protests that have been occurring across the nation in response to the proposed Congressional Bill HR4437 changing the current immigration law. Although the protest was not sanctioned by our school, in an effort to respond to our students’ concerns, faculty members of (school name), and Law Enforcement held an open forum meeting for our students on (date) after school in the cafeteria to encourage open dialogue. As a result of the meeting, attending students formed the (School) Youth for Peace and Justice group.  After careful discussion and planning, the group has scheduled the following event:

(date) - Students will hold a silent protest during lunch in the quad area. They will distribute flyers relating their concerns about human rights, student voices and social justice relative to the proposed Congressional Bill. After school they will participate in a peaceful march.  

The faculty and staff of (School) encourage these and all interested students to continue to support their beliefs in a non-violent pro-active manner.  We are especially proud of all those students who took part in the discussion today during their own time and who have agreed to support their cause in a productive manner. 

We would like to thank you, the parents and community, for being so patient and supportive of our students.

Sincerely, 

Principal

